
Alumni Talk - My Journey into the Recruitment world 

 

The Department of Business Administration organised an Alumni talk on 18th January, 2024. We had 

the privilege of hosting an esteemed resource person, Ms.Karen Annette Dsouza, who is a Senior 

talent acquisition specialist in Bottomline, Bengaluru. Ms. Karen shared her profound insights and 

extensive knowledge on the subject "My Journey into the Recruitment world". The talk took place in 

the L.F. Rasquinha Hall, LCRI at 1.30 PM. The presence of Ms Preema Tauro, the staff incharge and 

the students of the department worked to ensure the success of this event. The Alumni talk proved 

to be an invaluable experience, providing profound insights and invaluable information to the 

students. A total of 265 students attended this talk. 

 


